Government of India
Ministry of Health and Family Welfare

PUBLIC NOTICE

In exercise of powers conferred to the Central Government by Clause 9(III)
of the Post Graduate Medical Education Regulations, 2000, it has been decided in
consultation with Medical Council of India (MCI), to reduce the percentile cut offs
for NEET-PG 2017 by 7.5 percentile, taking them to 42.5 percentile for general
candidates and 32.5 percentile for reserved category candidates. Marks so lowered

by the Central Government are applicable for the academic year 2017 only.
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(Arun Singhal)
Joint Secretary, Medical Education



